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July 13, 2012
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Executive Director of the Commission : :
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Ste 10

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429
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Re:  Metropolitan Telecommunications, Inc., of New Hampshire, d/b/a “MetTel”
Response to Commission’s Order

Dear Executive Director,

On May 30, 2012 “MetTel” filed mandatory spreadsheets supporting the rate
reductions for terminating switched access as required by the Federal Communications
Commission in its Report and Order in WC Docket Nos. 10-90, etc., FCC Release No. 11-
161 issued November 18, 2011 (“the Order”). Omitted from that May 30, 2012 filing
(please see enclosed time stamped copy) was the Price Sheet.

The Price Sheet, reflecting the above referenced rate reduction, is enclosed at this
time. An additional copy of this letter is also enclosed, to be date-stamped and returned
in the postage pre-paid envelope provided.

Respeetfully gubmitted,

A Mts ”
n Rossi, MetTel Regulatory

cc: S. Vogel, CMO



